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Anniversaries: 
03/27 - John & Alice Caldwell 

Birthdays: 

03/18 - Danette McGee 

03/23 - Debbie-Joy Agee 

03/24 - Lyle McGahee 
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Mission Months :  Woodlawn Preschool 

will be partnering with the church 

beginning in March for their new         

Mission Months!  This is an initiative 

started by Ms. Elaine in which the 

preschool children and parents will get 

a chance to take part in church mission 

work! For the month of March, we are 

asking that everyone bring in personal-sized toiletry items (ie. Shampoos, soaps, etc.) Towards the end of the month,  

we will have a packaging date in which we will package all of the items collected and have them sent to their                     

appropriate locations. The packaging date will be selected at the parent meeting on March 5th and all parents will be 

invited! We are looking forward to this new initiative of Woodlawn Preschool! 

Picture Day: Picture day was a great success! Be sure to visit preschoolsmiles.com to review your children’s picture(s) 

and place your order!  

Parent Meeting: There will be a parent meeting on March 5th from 5:30-6:00PM. At this meeting, we will discuss this 

year’s summer camp, volunteer opportunities, and some general notes from Ms. Elaine! We hope to see you there!  

Car-seats & Bags: Please be aware that all car-seats must be left in the fellowship hall upon arrival at the preschool.              

They may not be left in the hallway or classrooms. Also, please be aware that there cannot be any bags left in the                

car-seats, as items in the bags could be a potential safety hazard if reached by children. If you must leave a bag with the 

car-seat for any reason, it must be totally empty.   

Clothes: Please make sure that your children have a season appropriate change of clothes in their cubby at all times!   

Sheets/Blankets:  Please make sure that you are taking your child’s sheets and blankets home on Friday of every week to 

launder them. Also, please be aware that sheets and blankets cannot have any holes or tears in them, as this can be a 

safety hazard to the children. Be sure to check your child’s sheets and blankets for holes and tears!   

CPR/Fire Safety/First Aid Training: Woodlawn will be offering a CPR, Fire Safety, and First Aid Training at 5:30PM on 

Wednesday, March 4th. This class is open to the public for anyone who needs to receive these trainings!                                

There is a $40 fee to receive all three, and a $20 fee for each individual course.   

Easter Egg Hunt: Woodlawn Preschool will have their annual Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday, April 2nd @ 5:30PM!                   

The preschool will close at 5:00PM to give us time to prepare for the hunt!   

Soccer Shots: Soccer Shots will begin on March 3rd! Be sure to register your kids now to participate in this fun                  

opportunity!   

Terrific Tuesday:  Our Terrific Tuesday program is back! We will begin each Tuesday at 6:00pm with a delicious meal 

prepared by  Ms. Kellye. Then we will have some praise and worship music from our own Mr. Jeremy, and finally, we 

will conclude with a message from Pastor Jan! Be sure to come out an join us for this wonderful evening of food, fun, 

and fellowship!  The cost of the meal is $6 for adults and $1 for children! Please be sure to reserve a spot ahead of time to 

give us an accurate head count. We hope to see you there!  

Graduation: Woodlawn will have their annual Preschool Graduation on Thursday, May 21st @ 9:30AM. This is a                

wonderful opportunity for children’s families to see first hand their accomplishments this year!  

Dr. Seuss Week: Monday, March 2nd - Friday, March 6th will be Dr. Seuss week! We will have several fun opportunities 

for the kids to get involved in and get excited about reading.  

• Monday - One Fish, Two Fish Day - The children will eat jell0 and goldfish and will read the story                                 
One Fish, Two Fish with Ms. Elaine 

• Tuesday - Movie Day - The children will watch a Dr. Seuss movie  

• Wednesday - Read Across America Parade - The children are invited to dress as their favorite Dr. Seuss character 
and bring their favorite Dr. Seuss book and they will have a parade around the preschool @ 10:00AM! 

• Thursday - Movie Day - The children will watch another Dr. Seuss themed movie 

• Friday - Birthday - The children will have  a Birthday Party for Dr. Seuss! They will enjoy a cake to celebrate the 
author and will be read to by several guest readers!  

Thank You: Woodlawn Preschool would like to thank all of the parents and guardians for their patience during this  

transition period for the preschool!   

IMPORTANT DATES:  

There are several dates to take notice of:  

Monday - Friday, March 2nd—6th - Dr. Seuss Week - This week the children will participate in a variety 
of activities to celebrate Dr. Seuss and Reading Across America!  

Tuesday, March 3rd – Soccer Shots - Soccer Shots will begin on March 3rd. Register your child today!  

Wednesday, March 4th - CPR/Fire Safety/First Aid Training - There will be a public training for              
anyone who needs it at 5:30PM here at Woodlawn 

Thursday, March 5th - Parent Meeting - There will be a parent meeting from 5:30Pm-6:00PM 

Tuesday, March 17th - St. Patrick’s Day - Check ProCare for special information 

Thursday, April 2nd - Easter Egg Hunt - Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be at 5:30PM and the center 
will close at 5:00PM 

Friday, April 10th - Good Friday - CLOSED 

Woodlawn United Methodist 
The TIDINGS 

*Bring in paper towels 
and toilet paper for 
our monthly donation 
we give to  

Pathways - the      
Maxwell House store. 

 

Please bring in travel size/hotel toiletries   

that we will donate to the  

The Chavis House (Burn unit family home). 
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Every Tuesday at 

10:30AM in the Betterly 

Sunday School room.            

Come join us                 

as we lift up those on 

our prayer list. 

Established 1889  

“Oh, I had such great plans that would be so good for my                      

organization…but there seems to be roadblocks set up everywhere I 

turn. People that I thought would be just jumping right in to help 

out, suddenly have too many things to do. Some say that they will do 

something, but never do it. The support that I thought would be 

there is not there.  I’m finding that I just want to give up.  I’m so 

tired and frustrated.  Why is change so hard for them?”   C.G.  

 

 My friend was really upset.  She was sure this was something that 

she was called to do—after all, she had experience, she has passion, she 

thought everyone was on board.                                                                         

However, things did not go the way she expected.   

As I think back on our telephone conversations,  I find myself coming 

back to the question:  Why is change so hard?  Why are there times we seem 

to run against a brick wall when we try to do something that matters?   

I like what Thomas Merton once wrote:  

“You must realize that it is the ordinary way of God’s dealings with 

us that our ideas do not work out speedily and efficiently as we 

would like them to.  The reason for this is not only the loving             

wisdom of God, but also the fact that our acts have to fit into a 

great complex pattern that we cannot possibly understand.                        

I have learned over the years that Providence is always a whole lot 

wiser than any of us and that there are always not only good                

reasons, but the very best reasons for the delays and blocks that 

often seem to us so frustrating and absurd.” 

 Oh yes, I like this quote.  I even have it written in my journal.                    

However, I don’t like it in those times when I’m actually living through it!    

It’s in those frustrating times that it helps me to remember St. Paul’s 

words: 

Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer. (Romans 12:2) 

Blessings, Pastor Jan    

Dear friends, now we are children of God, and what we will be has not yet been made 

known. But we know that when Christ appears, we shall be like him…  - 1 John 3:2 

CHECK  
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WEBSITE!! 
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We will begin every Tuesday at 6:00PM with a 

meal prepared by Ms. Kellye, music from Jeremy,  

a message from Pastor Jan, and fellowship for all!  

We hope to see you there!! 

 
 

Preschool Meeting: 
Wednesday, March 11th @ 5:30PM 

Finance Meeting: 
Thursday, March 19th @ 6:00PM 

Admin. Council: 
Thursday, March 19th @ 7:00PM 


